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I write this newsletter after a very successful second week of our phased return to school. 
The 26 children who have been in this week seemed very  happy to be back and have 
achieved a lot from returning: not just from a learning prospective. They have been so 
understanding of the new restrictions which are in place both at school and within everyday 
life. 
The time away from normality has really helped me appreciate the small things in life that in 
the past I have tended to take for granted and equally I feel the children are realising what an 
important role school and friendships play in their life. It is for this reason I feel that it is 
essential for us to try and give the opportunity for all children to return at some point during 
the coming weeks. Having risk assessed our plans very carefully I am pleased to confirm that 
we do have the capacity to do this safely. 
I want to once again thank the staff for their continued commitment in ensuring this week has 
run smoothly and this includes the staff who are continuing to work remotely, ensuring the 
home learning is still happening. A big thank you is also due to parents who have ensured 
collection and dropping off times have run well and that there have been no unsafe 
gatherings outside the gates.  
 
Don't forget that if your child has not returned and you are finding things difficult, do contact 
the school and we will try our best to help. We know how hard these times are for us all. 
I wish you all a wonderful weekend and I'm looking forward to next week already.  
 
 
Mr Thomas Bird 
Head of School 
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For the love we've felt in our families, 

Thank you God, 

For the hope we've held in our thoughts, 

Thank you God, 

For the friendships we've strengthened 

over phones and fences, Thank you God 

For the kindness we've shared with our 

community, Thank you God 

For your Truth we've followed in faith, 

Thank you God.  

Help us to show your love and peace in 

our words and actions.  

Amen.  
 

Please note that vouchers distributed to 

our families in receipt of free school meals 

have a 2 month expiry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


